
 

 

Dear Families,  

As we approach our final week of the first term of the academic year and the last of 2024 it is worth reviewing some of 
the fantastic achievements of 15 school weeks.  
Foden’s Fabulous Five  
Proud Thursday  
What a brilliant way to spend a Thursday break time! Students across the school, bringing their beautiful work to share 
with colleagues. Mr Davis has developed this idea from Delta and introduced his own special soundtrack, loyalty card 
and spin the wheel! We’ve enjoyed the work of 100s of Proud Lady Lumley’s students.  
Enriched Curriculum  
Berlin and Paris are hard to beat! Closer to home – over a 100 PE fixtures, Cyber and Science competitions at Delta, 
Knottingley, Wykeham Lakes, Duke of Edinburgh, Careers and so much more! Thank you to all our families who have 
supported these truly enriching experiences.  
Key Stage 3 Rewards! Rewards! Rewards!  
We have fantastic students at Lady Lumley’s School who are being recognised in assembly with top positives, 
attendance cup and half term mega draw. Mrs Thompson has asked our students what (reasonable!) award they would 
like for great attitude and behavior. The wheel of fortune favours our most committed students.   
Year 11 Champions   
Our Year 11 have support after school every afternoon with subject specific intervention and supported study. Delta 
have given us access to ‘Sparks maths and science’ as well as GCSE Pod so there are so many opportunities for our 
students to get ahead in the race for the GCSE finish line! Mr Fairclough ‘does delivery’ to recognise our top study plus, 
Sparx gurus and those students digging in to all the intervention.   
January 2025!  
Glimpse beyond Christmas, January will bring – University offers for Year 13 – Oxford and Cambridge following some 
intense interviews, Year 11 PPE Results Day and Post 16 support, Peat Rigg residential for Year 9, theatre visits, a visiting 
author and Bronze Duke of Edinburgh. A lot to look forward to!  
  
There could be 50! We want all Lady Lumley’s students to be really proud of attending a great school who has the 
highest attainment at GCSE in Ryedale, 2024. Proud of their learning, their attendance, their enriched learning, their 
attitude and all the life chances this brings. As we continue to work with Delta, we are taking all their experience, ideas 
and resources and making them right for our students, families and colleagues at Lady Lumley’s. When we return in 
January, we will be able to share our Year 11 PPE results and all assessment data. These common assessments with over 
30 other schools across Delta and Coast and Vale Learning Trust will inform our next term of learning, intervention and 
progress.   
In the final week we will have rewards assemblies and events for the whole school – Christmas films, popcorn, Year 11 
special recognition from Mr Grinchclough and Mr Carter takes the sixth form to the Winter Wonderland. Lady Lumley’s 
closes at 12.30 on Friday 20th December for the Christmas break, following a full week of attendance! All best wishes to 
our families – those of you working over the festive period and those of you taking a break. We will welcome our 
students back on Monday 6th January 2025.   
Colleagues Leaving  
Mrs Allen, Pastoral Officer of Year 6/7 is relocating to the North East – you will know from her accent that she is 
returning home! All our families will have worked with Mrs Allen as she inducts our Year 6 students and takes them 
through Year 7. We wish Mrs Allen well and thank her for contribution to our students.  
Mr Dawson, Psychology and Health and Social Care teacher also leaves us this term to return to work in the Social Care 
Industry. So many of our Key Stage 4 and 5 students will remember Mr Dawson’s passion for education and the value he 
places in working hard for qualifications to get on to the next stage.   
We wish Miss Robinson, SENCo all the very best as she leaves us at Christmas to start a new role in a SEND Post 16 
provider. I know families of our SEND students will recognise the efforts of Miss Robinson to support their children 
through Lady Lumley’s School. Others will also remember Miss Robinson’s work as the School Games Coordinator – 
working across the region to get students active and healthy.    
Clair Foden 
Headteacher  



Bebras 

In the weeks immediately after half term KS3 Computing students along with Year 10 Computer Science 

students practiced for and sat the annual Bebras Challenge. This is a national competition that test 

students computational thinking skills. The four strands of computational thinking are how computer 

programmers start to code these are; abstraction, (removing unnecessary information), decomposition, 

(breaking down a bigger problem into smaller steps), pattern recognition, and algorithmic thinking. 

Students who did well in this challenge will have the opportunity to sit a coding challenge in the spring of 

next year. More to follow about that in February. 

We recently received the results of the challenge and certificates will start making their way home over 

the next week.  

We are so proud that 12 of our students received a gold award, this means they are in the top 10% of 

students in the whole country. Students will be presented with their gold certificates in the celebration 

assemblies at the end of term. Huge congratulations to Sebastian W, Liam O, Seb W, Stephen E, and 

George S from Year 7, William P from Year 8, Noah O, Oliwier M, Joshua L, Cayden H, from Year 9 and 

Ruben P from Year 10.  

Students in the top 20% of their year group will receive a certificate of distinction, and students in the top 

40% will receive a certificate of merit. There are best in school awards for each level too. Year 7 sat the 

juniors challenge and Sebastian W (Year 7) achieved best in school for the Junior’s category without 

dropping a single mark. Josh L (Year 9) achieved best in school in the Inter’s category (Year 8 and 9) only 

getting one question incorrect. Ruben P achieved best in school in the Senior’s category (Year 10) with a 

very impressive score of 155. Massive well done to all three of these students.  

Pictures are some of our Year 7, Year 9,  and Year 10 computer Scientists, Along with some of our Gold 

Award winners!  

Mrs Le Grande 
Computer Science and IT Lead 
 



Assessment 
After a busy autumn term, all students in Key Stages 3 and 4 have been busy completing assessments 
over recent weeks. The results of these assessments will be reported home to parents at the end of 
January. 
Our reports will now follow the Delta Academies Trust system which enables Lady Lumley's to compare 
our students performance with over 30 other schools and will be sent out via the Bromcom app 
MyChildAtSchool. 
Key Stage 3 students’ reports will include data on attendance and punctuality to school, a brief 
description of the content covered in each subject and the percentage achieved in the assessment 
alongside an effort grade.  
Key Stage 4 students’ reports will include data on attendance and punctuality to school, a target grade, a 
predicted grade and an effort grade for each of their examination subjects. 
Year 13 will be taking Pre-Public examinations after Christmas, for some students there will also be BTEC 
external examinations in the first two weeks of term. 
Mrs Squibb 
Assistant Headteacher, Improving Assessment and Raising Standards  

The UK Space Design Competition  
On the 23rd November LLS and Scalby sent a team to the UK space design 
competition at the University of York. Despite snow, and in the face of 
illness, our 4 strong Coast and Vale team made it in one piece accompanied 
by Dr Harron. As part of the competition pupils from different schools were 
combined into larger fictional 
companies and given the 
problem of designing a mining 
colony on mars that could 

support 350 people. From Lady Lumley's, Alex B’s (Y11) CAM 
skills were used to design a 3D model of the base and Billy 
H’s (Yr11) presentation skills were used to produce the 
winning pitch! The Coast and Vale team and their coworkers 
have now qualified for the national finals in London in March, 
with a chance to book their place in the international final at 
NASA HQ. 
Mr Gill 
Subject Lead, Physics 

Y8 District 7-A-Side Football Champions 
This month, Year 8 participated in a District 7-A-Side 
Inter School Tournament. Our first game was against 
Malton B team which came out as a strong win for LL, 
beating them 6-0. We then went on to play Malton A, 
which was a tough game being 2-0 down at half time. 
The team came together and managed to pull back a 3-2 
win, a strong performance 2nd half from LLs. Our third 
game was against Norton, who put up a good fight but 
with confidence building in the team we won 1-0. With 
successful wins against Ryedale and Whitby 2-1 and 2-0. 
Having an unbeaten run LL came out as winners of the 
tournament! Throughout the tournament the team 
bonded very well together and as captain I’m very proud 
of everyone’s performance. 
Tobias M 



Year 10 Achieve Group 

Our Year 10 Achieve group have been working hard to plan, prepare and serve a lunch to a group of 
invited guests.  Tasks included designing invitations, writing shopping lists, visiting a supermarket to buy 
food and drink, preparing food and the inevitable washing up!  Students enjoyed the tasks – working well 
as a team throughout.  Invited guests – Mr Mann, Mrs Thompson, Mr Elsey and Mrs Hawley - felt very 
privileged to receive an invitation and reported having a wonderful time.  Well done to Natasha, Freddie, 
Rob and John for all of their efforts in making the event such a success.   

PROUD Thursday 
Well done to our fantastic students for continuing to come along and share their work every Thursday at 
breaktime. Last week we launched our PROUD loyalty card to recognise consistent 
attendance at the event. Students will access further rewards when they complete the 
loyalty card. In addition to the postcard and haribo awarded for each visit to PROUD 
Thursday, students have also been accessing further prizes by spinning the wheel!! 



Year 9 Science Mavericks 

On Friday 6th December,  twelve Year 9 students took part in the science 'Mavericks Cadet Programme' 
event in Knottingley.  With the rapid rate of industrialisation and development, humanity faces significant 
challenges.  The brief for our super team of students was simple, 'provide a way forward that can secure 
the future of the human race and civilisation as we know it'.  Gulp!  There were a variety of exciting 
science challenges, with points available for task completion.  Our team worked  incredibly well in a highly 
competitive environment - alongside 
other high-achieving students from 
many schools.  The event inspired 
creativity, problem-solving, and a deeper 
passion for science. 

We are very proud of our team - they 
worked positively and cooperatively, 
answering difficult questions and 
completing challenging briefs to a high 
standard.  

Well done to you all!   

Mr Ambrose and Miss Kwiatkowski  

 
 

Food in School Holidays (FISH) 
We attach the FISH letter for families to apply for help during the 
Christmas holidays. This provision is available for the following families 
 

• parents on free school meals (and any families who are struggling 
at the moment) 

• but only if they live in the YO18 postcode area, as the vouchers given out are for Pickering shops. 
 

Could the forms be returned to school by Monday 16th December or email 
admin@ll.coastandvale.academy as soon as possible, so that school can pass on the information to the 
FISH team. 

mailto:admin@ll.coastandvale.academy


Christmas Cheer in the Community  

Miss Wilson’s tutor has been busy this week spreading Christmas cheer making baubles and Christmas 
cards to donate to some of Pickering's care home residents, that Ms Steadman will take along with the 
Duke of Edinburgh elves who made some amazing cards on Tuesday after school.  

If you would like to make a Christmas card or bauble at home please do and bring it into Ms Steadman 
next week, to pass on kindness and community spirit.  

Ms Steadman 

Y10 Pastoral Officer 

 

 

The Ryedale Mumbler Newsletter is also a good port of call for activities over the Christmas period in our local 
area:  Family Christmas Ideas 2024 

https://mailchi.mp/addb75f6ef88/christmas-is-coming-14177723


Lady Lumley’s Vs Beadale Football County Cup  
LLs vs Beadale was a cracking game.The game 
started with LLs putting in the pressure leading to 
Jenson S driving down the wing assisting Lucas M 
for the first goal of the game. Shortly after LLs 
broke free with Maxwell B who wins a corner. 
Swinged in by William M and Tobias M gets on the 
end of it. Soon after Maxwell B gets the ball 
outside and puts it in the box for Lucas M to 
score. After a short period of time we score our 
4th goal of the night from Alex B slotting it in the 
bottom right corner. We go into half time 4-0 up. 
The second half started slow until Maxwell B laid 
the ball off to Tobias M who from 40 yards out 
smashes it into the roof of the net. Later on 
Maxwell B plays a lovely through ball to Alex B 
who finishes it off in style.  LLs then see 
themselves conceding 2 good goals from Beadale. After that LLs gain control of the game with Tobias M, 
Lucas M and Alex B all scoring one more goal each. Bring on the next game! Cannot wait!! 

Life Updates 

This term in Life, students have explored a range of topics aimed at building on work done lower down in 
school, or setting the groundwork for further exploration higher up in school.  

Year 7 have explored friendships and bullying alongside body image before exploring what living in a 
diverse community means to them.  

Year 8 have looked at mental health and well-being and had the opportunity to explore skills around 
careers and how these relate to the world of work. Students also visited the Scarborough Science and 
Engineering Week careers fair back in October.  

Year 9 have been revisiting healthy coping strategies linked with mental health as well as understanding 
why some people develop unhealthy coping strategies, and are now looking at issues linked with coercive 
behaviour, particularly linked to County Lines. The Invisible Man presented YOLO to Year 9, looking at risk-
taking behaviour which was well-received by students.  

Year 10 have revisited skills they've developed in KS3 to remind themselves how to approach Year 10, 
whilst looking at budgeting, understanding a payslip and some financial risks, including the use of credit 
and loan sharks.  

Year 11 have looked at how to make the best impression when applying for post-16 providers and jobs as 
well as reminding themselves why maintaining well-being is important. Careers Appointments continue 
weekly with Mrs Lowe - if your child has yet to have theirs, it is scheduled in for after Christmas.  

 

After Christmas, Year 9 will have the opportunity to attend a play and workshop from the NSPCC and YSJ, 
which could can find more information about here: It's Not Love | York St John University The Invisible 
Man will return in February for Year 7 (An Invisible Man)  and March for Year 10 (An Invisible Man). A 
careers fair is being organised for students in Year 9 and above for after Easter, so watch this space for 
more information about that!  

Mr Heeley 

Personal Development Lead (i/c Careers, Life, RE) 

https://www.yorksj.ac.uk/working-with-the-community/nspcc-partnership/its-not-love/
http://www.aninvisibleman.co.uk/plays/im-not-falling.aspx
http://www.aninvisibleman.co.uk/plays/inside-out.aspx


Berlin 2024 

A group of 22 students from Year 10, 12 and 13 participated 

in the educational visit to Berlin last week, representing the 

German, History and RE departments. Despite the 5:30am 

start on Monday morning, the group were in great spirits, 

and they maintained their enthusiasm throughout! The very 

full itinerary included a visit to the seat of government, the 

Reichstag, and a trip to the Olympiastadion, site of the 

famous 1936 Olympic games, where some of us posed for a 

photo in the press room.  

No visit to Berlin in December would be complete without checking 

out the Christmas markets and students were able to compare 3 

very different settings on each of our chilly evenings!  

Comments from participants: - 

“I loved seeing the differences between the UK and Germany.” 

“Going on this trip provided everyone with the opportunity to 

experience one of the most diverse countries in Europe.” 

“It was interesting to see the historical differences in the city.” 

Many thanks to Ms Mark, Mr Heeley and Ms Rueth 

Year 10 Match Report 
Year 10 girls football team played in some particularly cold 
conditions but that didn't dampen their spirit.  Only losing one 
game all tournament, they played some excellent 
football.  Winning a couple of games and drawing the remainder, 
meant they finished in a respectable third place.  Well done girls! 
The team included, Lola B, Amara M, Rosabel G, Eden A, Jess C, Flo 
S, Rachel H and Sasha H. 
Year 9 Match Report 
The Year 9 and 8 girls' football team had a fantastic outing at their 
recent 7-a-side tournament, showcasing both skill and 
determination across a series of exciting matches. 
The team included Mia M, Naia M and Fay A in Year 8, and Maddie 
D, Grace L, Isla W, Martha S and Anna D in Year 9. 
In the opening game, the team faced off against Malton and came away with a convincing 2-0 victory. The 
girls played with great energy, dominating possession and creating numerous chances. Their solid defence 
and quick counter-attacks ensured a well-deserved win with goals scored by Anna and Mia. 
Next up was Whitby, and the girls continued their strong form, securing a narrow 2-1 win. Although the 
match was tightly contested, the team’s resilience shone through, and they held their nerve to come out 

on top.  The third match of the day was against Norton. Despite a 
hard-fought effort, the game ended in a 0-0 draw. Both sides had 
opportunities, but great goalkeeping and solid defending kept the 
scoreline level.  In their final match, the team faced Ryedale and 
put on a dominant display, with stunning saves from goalkeeper 
Grace and winning 2-0. With excellent teamwork and clinical 
finishing, they secured a confident victory to round off a brilliant 
day of football. 
Overall, the girls’ performance was a testament to their hard work 
and dedication, and they showed tremendous teamwork and 
sportsmanship throughout the tournament. 



December news from the library 

We are fast approaching the winter solstice and I look forward 

to the shortest day as it marks the point when the days begin to 

lengthen again. Year 7 and 8 students have been engaged in 

discussions about their book buzz choices and I have 

encouraged them to try and finish their books during the 

holidays. I will be hosting a lunch time gathering at the end of 

the school year for students who have read 10 of the 16 titles 

from the collection, during which we can talk about the books over lunch and vote for our favourites.  

I know that young people have many things that draw them away from finding pleasure in books and as 

an avid reader myself, I can’t help but feel sad that they are missing such a huge range of imagined 

experiences through which they can learn about the wider world and the lives of others. I’m sharing this 

passage from the National Literacy Trust that underpins my mission in the library.  

Why is reading for pleasure important? 

When children and young people enjoy reading, they read more often, helping to build vital reading skills 

and bringing wider benefits for wellbeing, confidence and learning. Research shows that twice as many 

children and young people who enjoy reading in their free time have above average reading skills than 

children who don’t enjoy it (34.2% vs 15.7%). In England, respondents with higher literacy skills were 

found to be significantly more likely to report higher levels of life satisfaction, very good or excellent 

health, higher levels of trust and increased participation in volunteer activities. 

(National Literacy Trust) 

Another source of inspiration for me is the blog of Danish teacher, Pernille Ripp, linked here. She has a 

wealth of experience and wise words to follow.  

I hope you all enjoy the winter break and that you find time to escape in the pages of a book – I know 

that’s what I will be doing! 

Best wishes and happy reading! 

Ms Rueth, LRC Manager  

Y7 Football vs Graham school—LLS 6-2 Graham school 
The first half started with Lady Lumley's carrying out most of the possession, allowing them to take an 
early lead with a good team goal. Graham school fought back and scored a well-earned goal. Shortly after 
Lumley’s managed to score two more goals taking a 4-1 lead into the half time break.  
In the second half, Lumley’s conceded first with a brilliant strike from Graham's striker. Graham continued 
to attack well, nearly scoring some outstanding goals. Going into the final 10 minutes Lumley’s picked up 
their efforts, managing to score 2 more goals ending the match with a 6-2 victory. 

Christmas Jumper Day 
This Friday we had the Christmas jumper day 
organised by two of the headteacher’s 
ambassadors Lucy and Nathan.  

We asked students to wear their most festive 
jumpers and donate to the Save The Children 
charity, overall raising over £400, which will go 
towards helping children in need.  Thank you 
to anyone who donated and helped spread 
the festive spirit and shout out to Year 7 who contributed to just under half of the total!  

https://pernillesripp.com/2018/06/14/on-becoming-a-reader/


Rewards  
Our first reward afternoon is fast approaching. In assembly at the start of term students were informed of 
the new rewards that we have adopted. Students who have attendance of more than 95% and more 
positives than negative points, will be invited to attend our first rewards event. We will be holding our 
own Lady Lumley's cinema! Students will receive the invite the day before the event is to be held. Like 
other cinema’s we will be having our own VIP section. This is reserved for our Zero Heroes, students with 
100% attendance and no negative points.  We will continue to have reward afternoons at the end of each 
term, with plans for a grand summer celebration. If you are not involved in the first rewards event, you 
have every opportunity to be involved in the next.  
During the last week of term Mrs Thompson will also be drawing names to spin the wheel during the Key 
Stage 3 assemblies. Over the course of the term, names have been added to the year group draw of 
students who have had 100% attendance in the half term, the top ten students with the most positive 
points from the year group and students who have represented the school. We already have the names of 
teams from Year 7-9 who have represented the school playing both boys and girls football. Mrs Thompson 
has also added the names of students who have completed fantastic work to prepare for the Key Stage 3 
assessments, taking advantage of the revision tips in the Knowledge Organisers.  Those lucky enough to 
have their names drawn have the chance to win prizes that vary from Amazon vouchers, sweets, 
stationery, head of line passes and mini ducks! All of which, were decided by students. 
Mrs Hodsman, Behaviour Lead 

Y10 English 

You may have heard that Y10 have been studying the 19th century classic A Christmas Carol this half term. 

Now that we have finished the novel, all groups have been working on essay writing skills and should be 

confident in how to answer an ‘explode the extract’ exam-style question. During period one on Tuesday 

17th December, all of Y10 will be in main hall for a walking-talking mock on A Christmas Carol. We will 

walk them through the correct approach to this type of question, chunking down the task into smaller 

sections, and the students will be answering the question as we go. This is a brilliant opportunity for 

them to show off both their knowledge of the text and their academic writing. Please support your child 

by quizzing them on key quotations (they have a list!) and talking to them about the plot, characters and 

themes. We will assess the work produced in the walking-talking mock, so it is important that they show 

us just what they can do! Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Barnard, KS4 Leader - English 



Attendance 
Thank you for everyone’s continued support in encouraging students’ attendance. Over half of all our 
students are achieving the 95% and above attendance target that we aim for, which is brilliant, and we 
look forward to working on supporting families and students to continue achieving this into the Spring 
Term. 
 
As well as the on-going rewards system in place for good attendance and behaviour, all students who 
attend every day of the final week, achieving 100% attendance for the week, will be entered into a prize 
draw. Teaching and learning will continue in lessons to the very end of the week, and students are 
expected to attend as usual, for the entire week.  
 
We have noticed a significant increase in students who are reporting that they are unwell and asking to 
go home. Often, they may have a cold, feel a bit queasy or have a headache and  parents/carers are 
aware and they have then made the decision to send them into school. We appreciate that calling home 
to collect can impact on your working lives and many of you have to travel to collect.  We will continue to 
talk to students and ensure that they have had a drink, some food that morning, had fresh air and taken 
some paracetamol if appropriate (students are allowed to carry 2 paracetamol tablets only in school). We 
will then return them to lessons unless a first aider thinks they need further treatment or to go home. 
If a student has a medical condition, we will continue to follow the procedures already agreed in school. 
 
As parents and carers, we are asking you to support the school in the following ways: 
1. To advise us of any serious medical conditions that we are not aware of 
2. To support us in trying to keep students in school and accessing their learning. There is a useful guide 
here that gives advice on whether your child is too ill for school—Is my child too ill for school? - NHS  

3. Students who frequently present as unwell often have another underlying issue e.g. friendship issues 
or bullying. If your child is sent home unwell, please discuss this with your child and inform their Pastoral 
Officer if they share any worries with you. 
 
Regular school attendance is vital to ensure that your child has the best chance for success, as students 
who are persistently absent achieve lower grades than their peers who attend regularly. Not only this, 
but regular school attendance 
allows students to develop life 
skills, build confidence, and 
build friendships with their 
peers. 
 
Miss Brunton 
Attendance and Behaviour 
Officer 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


 

Redeem your vouchers for free holiday activities and food this Christmas  
  
We have issued vouchers to all families whose children/young people are 
eligible for free places on FEAST activities this Christmas. You should have 
received this via email or text, from a platform called Holiday Activities. Follow 

the link in this email/text to redeem your voucher and book your child’s place on some of the fantastic 
activities on offer in our area.   
  
To learn more about FEAST, and for information on activities, eligibility and how to manage your 
bookings, visit the website.  

https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/feast/information-for-schools/?utm_source=Red+bag&utm_medium=red+bag&utm_campaign=xmas


Enrichment 

Study Plus 

 

There will be no Learning Support Homework Club next week on Monday or Wednesday 







 

 
Dates for the Diary 

 

HALF TERM 2 
 

w/c Monday 16th December—Y11 PPE Catch Up 

Monday 16th December—Y7 Reward Afternoon 

Tuesday 17th December—Y8 Reward Afternoon 

Tuesday 17th December—Sixth Form Team Building Reward 

Wednesday 18th December—School Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 18th December—Y9 Reward Afternoon 

Thursday 19th December—Sixth Form Reward Visit, Yorkshire Winter Wonderland 

Thursday 19th December—Y12 and Y11 Taster Geography Fieldwork, Northallerton 

Thursday 19th December—Y10 Reward Afternoon 

Friday 20th December—Y11 Mr Grinchclough’s Christmas Party  

Friday 20th December—School Closes for Christmas Break at 12:30pm 
 

HALF TERM 3 

Monday 6th January—Students return to school 

Wednesday 8th January—Sport BTEC Level 3 External Exam 

Thursday 9th January—Y9 Options Evening 6-7pm 

Friday 10th January—Sport BTEC Level 3 External Exam 

w/c Monday 13th January—Y13 PPE Week 

w/c 13th January Y9 Peat Rigg Residential 

Wednesday 15th January—Y11 Supporting Success Evening 6-7pm 

Friday 17th January—Y10 Science Live Event, Bradford 
 

Staff Training Days  

Friday 24th January 2025 

Monday 21st July 2025 

Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

Useful Contact Information 

 

Main School Office: 01751 472846 

Admin Email: admin@ll.coastandvale.academy 

Finance Email: budget@ll.coastandvale.academy 

SEND Email: LLSEND@ll.coastandvale.academy 

Student Support Email: support@ll.coastandvale.academy 

Transport Email: transport@ll.coastandvale.academy 








